
To Persons Interested in the BPA 2008 Resource Program:

Thank you for your interest in BPA’s 2008 Resource Program.  We would like to let you know that 
BPA is extending the Resource Program schedule by several months to let customers, constituents 
and BPA employees focus their limited time this spring and summer on completing Regional  
Dialogue contracts and rates.

A longer Resource Program schedule also will better synchronize with development of the  
Northwest Power and Conservation Council’s Sixth Power Plan and will allow the Resource  
Program to rely more on the Council’s public process and analyses.  BPA’s Resource Program  
and resource acquisitions are guided by and consistent with the Council’s Power Plan.

BPA will prepare a new schedule for the Resource Program that will better coordinate with 
development of the Council Plan and still meet our customers’ needs for information. Please look 
for the revised schedule to be posted by June at: http://www.bpa.gov/corporate/finance/RP.  
Thank you again for your interest in the BPA Resource Program. We will keep in touch with you  
as we analyze BPA’s future resource needs. 

Sincerely,
/s/ Suzanne B. Cooper   April 3, 2008

Manager, Power Policy and Rates


